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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
12-11-12 

Body Discovered Along Androscoggin River 
 

Auburn Police are investigating the death of a Lewiston man found alongside the 
Androscoggin River this morning. At 9:03am, Auburn Police and Auburn Fire 
were called to Bonney Park on Main St. for a man not moving. 
41 y/o Jeremy Perry of Lewiston was found on some rocks alongside the 
Androscoggin River. Investigators have classified the death as non-suspicious. 
Investigators believe that alcohol may have been a factor in the death; however it 
will take weeks for toxicology tests to confirm the presence of alcohol in Perry’s 
system. 
A representative from the Medical Examiner’s Office responded to the scene to 
assist Auburn Police with the death investigation.  
  

Contact Information
Deputy Chief  Jason Moen 333-6650 ext. 2051 
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